
From: Stacy Anderson

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

I definitely want the 'opt-in' choice. Back in the day you could actually tie a 
savings account to the checking account and there wasn't even a fee if the bank 
had to take money from one account to cover withdrawals from another account. 
We have all known for years that this current banking system allows the banks 
to make a load of money at the consumers expense, but have felt we had no one 
in congress that was on our side to stop this. Hopefully this year will be the 
year of the consumer, but I doubt it. But at least I put my two cents in. 

Best Regards,

Stacy Anderson


